R. Gonzalez Management Inc. (RGM)
Student Financial Aid Services	Phone No.	(323) 730-8700
3560 S. La Cienega Blvd. Suite G	Fax No.	(323) 730-8701
Los Angeles, CA 90016-4400	Web Page	http://www.rgmsms.com
RGM Memo
Date: 	February 08, 2018		
To:		School Owners and Financial Aid Personnel,
RE:                 Potential Government Closure
Dear School Owners and Financial Aid Personnel,

RGM MEMO FEBRUARY 08, 2018

An Electronic Announcement was posted today, February 8, 2018, announcing a potential government closure. In the event of a closure of the federal government, there will be minimal impact on students, borrowers, schools, lenders, and guaranty agencies and their ability to participate in the Title IV Programs. The announcement provides operational guidance about Federal Student Aid’s communications, customer service contact centers, scheduled system outages, processing systems, and training events should a federal government shutdown occur. Below we have included the link to the Electronic Announcement. 

Please copy and paste link to your browser:
https://ifap.ed.gov/eannouncements/020818PotentialGovernmentShutdown.html


Rafael Gonzalez
President
R. Gonzalez Management, Inc.
3560 S. La Cienega Blvd. Ste. G
Los Angeles,  CA 90016
(323)730-8700 ext. 239
(323)730-8701 fax
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